
From: Robert Yates
To: Young, Betty (UTC)
Cc: jennie@portofcolumbia.org; Grant Morgan, P.E.; Lisa Ronnberg; Eric Zitterkopf; Jeff McCowen
Subject: RE: USDOT 097009F Crossing - Application Withdrawal
Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 10:06:06 AM
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Betty:
 
The work for a new bridge and its road approaches will proceed, scheduled for the summer of 2020.
 
However we are vastly simplifying the previous design (costs) by eliminating the planned new
approach to US 12 and hence the need for a new R/R crossing and the abandonment of the existing
crossing.
 
Thank you very much!
 
Robert K. Yates
    Lead Inspector, ET4

             
Columbia County Public Works
        415 N. Guernsey Ave.
                 P.O. Box 5
         Dayton, WA  99328
         509 382 2534 Phone
           509 382 4724 Fax
 

From: Young, Betty (UTC) [mailto:betty.young@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 9:50 AM
To: Robert Yates
Cc: jennie@portofcolumbia.org
Subject: RE: USDOT 097009F Crossing - Application Withdrawal
 
Thank you for the information. The commission will issue an order rescinding its approval for
crossing construction.
 
Is the bridge replacement not happening either, or just the railroad crossing portion?
 
Betty Young
Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety
(360) 664-1202
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission  (UTC)
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov
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From: Robert Yates [mailto:Robert_Yates@co.columbia.wa.us] 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 7:57 AM
To: Young, Betty (UTC) <betty.young@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: jennie@portofcolumbia.org
Subject: USDOT 097009F Crossing - Application Withdrawal
 
Dear Ms Young:
 
Please considers this email as notification that Columbia County Public Works hereby withdraws its
application and/or effort to relocate or abandon crossing 097009F and/or construct new nearby
crossing.
 
Columbia County will not be relocating or reconstructing said crossing.
 
The attached PDF is all the information I have in regards to the County’s efforts so far.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you for your and the UTC’s attention on this matter.
 
Regards;
 
 
Robert K. Yates
    Lead Inspector, ET4

             
Columbia County Public Works
        415 N. Guernsey Ave.
                 P.O. Box 5
         Dayton, WA  99328
         509 382 2534 Phone
           509 382 4724 Fax
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